
16 February 2025 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for the 6th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Good morning and welcome to our guests and visitors. We have these 
announcements. If you miss any of the following, these announcements will, as 
always, be posted in our WhatsApp and Facebook groups and on the English 
community website. 

1. If you would like to join the lay ministries in this parish including as a lector, 
extraordinary minister of Holy Communion, cantor, greeter, or help with 
collections, please see Rob after Mass.  

2. Monday is the third Monday of the month, and the parish we will have the 
Bible meeting at 8:30 PM at Santo António church.  

3. Last month the English-speaking community presented a project to 
renovate the Pastoral Center across the road from main entrance which was 
the former headquarters of the Scout troops. Following approval by the 
parish, work began this week to do some cleaning with the intent, in the first 
stage, to move forward with the installation of a tent, where meetings and 
formative and recreational activities can be held, as well as other things to 
create a more usable space. In a second stage, a plan is being developed to 
renovate the entire structure. The parish thanks the English-speaking 
community for their commitment and all those in the parish will collaborate 
in this effort. 

4. Please note there are additional announcements on the reverse side of the 
PDF posted online with the readings for today. 


